SAFETY DATA SHEETS

This SDS packet was issued with item:
076324107

The safety data sheets (SDS) in this packet apply to the individual products listed below. Please

refer to invoice for specific item number(s).

076324099 076324115 076324123 076324172



E 3 covibEN

April 2, 2013

Dear Sir/Madam,

We have received your request for Material Safety Data Sheet (MSDS) for the products that you
purchase from Covidien/Kendall. Please be advised that the products in question are not required
to have MSDS for the following reasons. If a product does not contain hazardous substances, or
the product meets the “article” definition as detailed in the current Occupational, Health, and
Safety Administration (OSHA) Hazard Communication regulation (29 CFR 1910.1200), it is not
required to have an MSDS.

In addition, to be considered a hazardous substance (and therefore require an MSDS), a product
must have shown statistically significant evidence, based on at least one study conducted in
accordance with established scientific principles, that acute or chronic health effects may occur in
employees exposed to the substance, and/or present a significant physical hazard.

If you should have any further questions on the above products, please do not hesitate to contact
me at (508) 261-6337.

Sincerely,

Covidien

Chris Pizarro
Principal Safety Engineer

Obtained by Global Safety Management, Inc. www.globalsafetynet.com



